
 

 
 

Listed chronologically, then alphabetically by organization 

 

Registration is open for , October 16-19. For more details, click here.  

In addition to operating group homes, has also begun providing supports to families and  
individuals in their own homes. If someone you care about experiences an intellectual or developmental disability and you have  
questions about available services, please contact OMRS at info@omrs-dd.org or call Karen Litwiller at 541-812-7735.   
 

Mark your calendar for two upcoming opportunities to support WMS. The is a time of fun &  
fellowship while supporting the athletic program. The 18 hole 4-person scramble is Saturday, September 13, 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. $95/
adults and $75/students. Cost includes lunch, cart and range balls. The annual student scholarship fundraising dinner is Saturday,  
September 20 at 6:30 p.m. at the Salem Conference Center. The evening will include a delicious dinner followed by a program.  
Contact Charlene Schultz to register for either event. 
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EMU has been selected as accrediting school for a semester program at  in Ashland, OR. The partnership offers 
students seeking a unique semester of study the opportunity to explore ideas and live in community in the OE’s rustic setting. Students 
join college professors who live at Lincoln, a 1920s logging village on the banks of a millpond in the mountains of southern Oregon 
where daily learning revolves around the reading of great books, careful note-taking to prepare for small group discussion, lectures, and 
individual study and writing projects.  
 

 

The Advisory Council of the Mennonite Church USA Peace and Justice Support Network (PJSN) is coming to northwest Oregon for 
its fall meeting. As a network of peace-interested folks, one of PJSN’s main interests when holding its biannual meetings is to connect 
with local supporters and leaders. While in Oregon, they would like to meet with any PNMC peace and justice folks, pastors, or district 

pastors who have interest in connecting with them. . No RSVP 
required. Bring your own lunch if you wish. Thursday, September 18, noon to 1p.m. at Portland Mennonite Church, and Friday, 
September 19, noon to 1 p.m. at Salem Mennonite Church. The advisory council consists of six members from around MC USA 
(Ohio, VA, IN, NM, CA, OR) who provide support and feedback to Jason Boone, Coordinating Minister for PJSN. If anyone is interested in 
meeting with the advisory council but cannot meet during the lunchtime meetings, please contact Dave Hockman-Wert. 
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http://www.pnmc.org/
mailto:brenda@pnmc.org.?subject=e-Bulletin
http://www.driftcreek.org/
mailto:info@omrsdd.org?subject=Info
mailto:cschultz@westernmennoniteschool.org?subject=Golf%20Tournament
http://www.oregonextension.org
mailto:dhwert@yahoo.com?subject=PJSN
mailto:brenda@pnmc.org
http://pnmc.org
http://pnmc.org/Resources/eBulletin
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